
 
 

Assessment of the course titled “Design and management of European youth 

projects. New features regarding the ERASMUS+YOUTH and EUROPEAN 
SOLIDARITY CORPS Design and management of European youth projects. 

New features regarding the ERASMUS+YOUTH and EUROPEAN SOLIDARITY 

CORPS programmes in the framework of European grants 2021-2027” 

 

The Basque Youth Observatory has organized two courses of its 2021 training plan 

 

Along February and March, the Basque Youth Observatory has organized the course “Design and 

management of European youth projects. New features regarding the ERASMUS+YOUTH 

and EUROPEAN SOLIDARITY CORPS Design and management of European youth projects. 

New features regarding the ERASMUS+YOUTH and EUROPEAN SOLIDARITY CORPS 

programmes in the framework of European grants 2021-2027”. The general objective of the 

programme is to find out what is new in the programmes, who can participate and how to participate. 

The course was given by Jorge Sáez (Technician of the Eurodesk and Europe Direct centre in Donostia 

San Sebastián) and Oihane Amoedo (KAEBNAI International Mobility Trainer and former EVS).  

37 people, with the following professional profiles, attended: 

- 55 % were professionals related to education. 

- 38 % of those present worked in youth-related fields (youth information offices, city councils, 

provincial councils and youth associations, socio-educational staff and other entities). 

- 7 % were professionals not related to youth-fields. 

The course took a total of 15 hours spread over three sessions and the average assessments (on a 

scale from 0 to 10) provided by attendees were as follow: 

 


